From: Ellen Angel

To: Penny Thompson

Subject: FW: Caribou

Date: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 6:17:56 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: Ellen Angel

Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 6:16 PM

To: Joe LaRose <jlarose@gannestonconstruction.com>
Subject: RE: Caribou

I just sent you an email, but are you stating that there is an additional +/- $100,000 that can potentially come of your
bid?

From: Joe LaRose <jlarose@gannestonconstruction.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 5:29 PM

To: Ellen Angel <eangel@artifexae.com>

Subject: Caribou

It would be unfortunate if the masonry Alternate affects the award on this project.

There was last minute confusion between the 2 masonry bidders and their pricing. Thus some bidders listed
potentially either one. Ihad to be responsible and take the safer of the two.

Just wanted to voice that.

Sent from my iPhone

[This email comes from outside of your organization. Please be cautious opening or clicking on any attachments or
links.]
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